Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema



6th February 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

## YEAR 2 SATS BOOSTER SESSIONS

To support the children's preparation for their SATS, we will be running a series of booster sessions for children who need them after school. The sessions will be on Mondays from  $3.10 \, \text{pm}$  until  $4.15 \, \text{pm}$  commencing Monday  $24^{th}$  February.

Please indicate on the reply slip below if you would like your child to attend these sessions and return it to school by Friday  $14^{th}$  February in order to secure your child a place.

We have limited spaces on these sessions so would ask that you only apply if you feel your child needs additional help. Teachers are happy to provide guidance on whether this will benefit your child if needed.

Yours faithfully

A. Mishad

Miss Arshad and Mrs Sodhi Year 2 teachers

## Year 2 SATS Booster Session

I would like my childSATS from 3.10pm to 4.15pm starting fro	to attend the booster sessions, for m Monday 24 <sup>th</sup> February.
Signed	